
 

 
 
 
11/24/2022 
  
Rotary Foundation Minute 
Each year, The Rotary Foundation funds grant projects in our local communities and around the world. 
Because of your generosity, our school children have food to eat over weekends and during breaks, 
clubs have helped improve public public parks and recreation areas, and we have brought clean drinking 
water to villages around the world. These projects, and more, were possible because Rotarians from 
District 7170 supported our Rotary Foundation and participated in Foundation grants. 
  
Rotary has a fundraising initiative called Every Rotarian, Every Year. The goal is to increase both 
fundraising and Rotarian engagement with the Foundation. If every Rotarian gave at least $25 to the 
Rotary Foundation, think of what we would accomplish! 
  
This Giving Tuesday (Tuesday, November 29) please consider supporting YOUR Rotary Foundation so 
that together we can keep "Doing Good in the World." Donate today by 
visiting https://my.rotary.org/en/donate. 
  
Thank you for your generosity, 
 
PDG Zoë 
Zoë van der Meulen 
Rotary Club of Unadilla, NY 
Rotary District 7170 Foundation Chair 
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